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St. Gregory Barbarigo Parish 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday Mass 
Saturday Evening Vigil Mass: 5:30 pm 
Sunday Morning: 7:30, 9:30, 11:30 am 
 

Weekday 
Monday - Saturday: 9:00 am 
 

Holy Days: Pending 

 
 
PARISH OFFICE 
21 Cinder Road / 947-1873 
 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 am to 4:00 pm 
 

Email: sgbparish@verizon.net 

 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
29 Cinder Road / 429-2775 
 

Email: sgbreled@verizon.net 
 

Web: www.stgregorybarbarigo.org 

 
 
REGIONAL SCHOOL 
29 Cinder Road / 947-1330 
 

Email: sgbs29@aol.com 
 

Web: www.stgregorybarbarigoschool.org 

The Most Holy Trinity ~ June 4, 2023 

www.stgregorybarbarigo.org 

 SERVED BY 
Rev. Joseph P. Fallon-------------------------------------------- Pastor 
Rev. Richard Veras ----------------------------- Weekend Associate  
Salesians of Don Bosco-------------------------------------- Assisting 
Rev. Mr. George Albin------------------------- Permanent Deacon 
Rev. Mr. John Kelly ----------------------------- Permanent Deacon 
 

Deirdre Armida-------------------------------------- Parish Secretary 
Christine Pastina--------------------------------- Parish Bookkeeper 
Donald A. Ruzzi----------------- Religious Education Coordinator 
Dana L. Spicer ----------------------------Regional School Principal 
Kevin Hartigan------------------------------------------ Parish Trustee 
Janet Burn ----------------------------------------------- Parish Trustee 
Anthony T. Parisi------------------------------Finance Council Chair 
Carolyn E. Caramanica ------------------------Parish Council Chair 
David C. Azarow-------------------------- Director of Sacred Music 
Brian Fagan --------------------------------------- Facilities Manager 

CONFESSIONS: Saturday at 4:00 to 5:00 pm and upon request. 
 

BAPTISM: First and third Sundays at 1:00 pm. Parents may contact the Rectory to 
arrange for the baptism.  
 

MATRIMONY: Since Catholic marriage requires a time of preparation, arrange-
ments should begin at least six months before the proposed date of the wedding to 
allow for the Marriage Preparation Program. Contact the Rectory to begin the process. 
 

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK: If you are planning to enter the hospital for 
surgery, experiencing a prolonged or serious illness, or homebound due to 
advancement of age, call the Rectory to arrange for the sacraments of reconciliation, 
communion and anointing at home. When you go to a hospital be sure to tell the 
admitting office that you are a Catholic patient and a member of  St. Gregory Barbarigo 
parish. 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION CHAPEL: We have adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament for 24 hours a week, From Friday morning at 8:00 a.m. until Saturday 
morning 9:00 a.m.  The chapel is completely open from 8:00 a.m. until 11:00 p.m., from 
11:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m., the key code is needed for entry.  If you would like to sign up 
for a specific hour, please go to the parish website and find the link to Adoration.  
Please come by for some quiet prayer and reflection. 
 

MISSION STATEMENT: St. Gregory Barbarigo parish is a Christian community of 
disciples in the Roman Catholic faith, called by Jesus, united in Eucharistic worship, 
devoted to the Blessed Mother, and growing in faith, hope and love. Nourished through 
the sacraments and strengthened by God’s transforming love, we are empowered to 
know the gospel message and to witness it to others. As Christian stewards, we are 
thankful for God’s many gifts and we commit ourselves to share our time, talent and 
treasure in Christ-like service. We seek God’s blessing and guidance to be faithful to this 
mission. 
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THE MOST HOLY TRINITY JUNE 4, 2023 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: The sick are comforted knowing that we pray for them. In your charity, please remember Vincent Sheridan, Jr., Jack O’Brien, 
Marilyn Struck, Sally Colistra, Barbara Falcone, Deborah Scanlon Rooney, Bob Birch, MaryEllen Montross, Devyn Kellner, Mary Mullarkey and the 
Wailing Wall and the intentions on the prayer network. 
THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED:  Please pray for the souls of our recently deceased and the consolation of their families: Mary Accottato, Brian Valero, 
Delores Patterson and Marie (Mary) Clemenza, Andrew Van Demark and Elizabeth Rose 

THE BLUE STAR BANNER, created in 1917, hung in a family’s window to show pride in a loved one serving in the armed forces. Please pray for those protecting our liberty: LT 
JAKUB BIALEK, USN; MAJOR EDWARD CARDINALE, USAF; LT COL. MATTHEW COYNE, USA; SRA DANIEL DWYER, USAF; PVT SHAWN GLEASON, USMC; LCDR DAVID J. HANEY, 
USN; PO2 HUNTER MORALES, USN; CAPTAIN ERIKA NOYES, USA; LTJG JOHN PETR, USN; SGT RICHARD PISANO, USA; TSGT CHARLES VANDERBILT, NYANG; LCPL. JOSEPH 
ROBERT GIZZI, USMC; LCPL DANIEL MOUNT, USMC, ENS CONNOR NICHOLSON, USN; PFC JAMES JOSEPH MACKEY, USMC 

Names in parentheses indicate requestor 
Monday, JUNE 5 
Saint Boniface, Bishop and Martyr 
     9:00 AM  Jerry Moran (Family) 
Tuesday, JUNE 6 
Weekday/Saint Norbert, Bishop 
      9:00 AM  Tito & Carmela Cerrati (Emilia Cerrati) 
Wednesday, JUNE 7 
Weekday 
       9:00 AM  Arthur & Serafina Beltrani (Emilia Cerrati) 
Thursday, JUNE 8 
Weekday 
       9:00 AM Thomas F. Bollatto (Jim & Irene O’Brien) 
Friday, JUNE 9 
Weekday/Saint Ephrem, Deacon & Doctor of the Church 
     9:00 AM  Loretta A. Scanlon  (Jim & Irene O’Brien) 
Saturday, JUNE 10 
Weekday 
      9:00 AM  Betty Ryan (Family) 
Sunday, JUNE 11 
Corpus Christi - The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ  
       5:30 PM    Neil Armida, Sr. (Mary & John Maher) 
       7:30 AM   For the People of St. Gregory Barbarigo 
      9:30 AM    William Young (Mary Young) 
     11:30 AM   Florce Lugo (Denise & Jim Murphy) 

MONSIGNOR THOMAS J. DARBY SCHOLARSHIP  

  Like any Catholic school, there are sometimes families 
who have a difficult time meeting the financial obligations 
of school tuition.  A memorial scholarship foundation was 
established and named after the first pastor of St. Gregory 
Barbarigo, Monsignor Thomas Darby.  Shortly after his arri-
val in 1961, he founded the parochial school.  This is a fit-
ting tribute in his honor.  For a family to be eligible to apply, 
a family needs to consistently attend Mass at SGB each 
Sunday and also contribute to the parish offertory.  There 
also needs to be an authentic financial need.  Good attend-
ance, a respectable behavior record, and a demonstrated 
sense of service are also helpful. 

    If you are a parish family with children at St. Gregory’s 
and could use some help with tuition, please email Father 
Fallon at sgbrectory@gmail.com at the parish office.  You 
will then be sent an application.  Applications are due back 
to Father by Tuesday, June 6th. 

RENOVATION NOTICE - Week 3 - Good 
News!  The tile arrived at the warehouse in 
Suffern on Tuesday, May 30, so Wednesday, 

May 31 is our start date.  Removal of pews is the first step, 
and if all goes planned, that will be a work in progress as you 
are reading this bulletin.  Now granted, this bulletin is sub-
mitted on Tuesday of each week, so I am hoping that for the 
remainder of this week, a good amount of work will be ac-
complished.  In all probability, next Sunday Mass will also be 
celebrated in the gym.  But God willing by Saturday, June 
17th, the 5:30 vigil Mass, we will be back in the Church with 
the new floor completed. 

FATHER’S Day is Sunday, June 18th and on 
this day, we remember all our fathers, living and 
deceased and offer the sacrifice of the Mass for 

them.  In your envelope packet, you will see a special insert 
for Father’s Day to enroll their names for a remembrance 
Mass.  These may be placed in the Sunday offering basket 
or sent to the parish office no later than Thursday, June 
15th.  Additional envelopes and Father’s Day cards will be 
at the exit in the Narthex. 

Corpus Christi Update - usually we have a procession 
and holy hour for Corpus Christi, but since we don’t have 
use of the Church, both events would be difficult to accom-
plish.  So this year we will have not have our Holy Hour 
and procession, but God willing, next year, after work is 
completed, we will return to this beautiful tradition. 

FAREWELL TO MRS. SPICER – SCHOOL PRINCIPAL –
After seven years of service as the principal of St. Gregory    
Barbarigo School, and many years of dedication to educating 
our children in the Archdiocese of New York, Mrs. Dana Spicer 
is retiring.  Mrs. Spicer and her family will be with us on Satur-
day, June 10, at the 5:30 Mass, then afterward there will be an 
opportunity to offer her best wishes during a light reception in 
the Parish Center.  If you are planning to come to the reception, 
please call the rectory and leave your name and number, that 
way we can plan appropriately.  We thank Mrs. Spicer for her 
years of outstanding service.  There is a light reception after-
ward. 
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STEWARDSHIP IS A WAY OF LIFE 
 

~ GOD'S PLAN FOR GIVING ~ 

For the Lord’s generosity, we returned to His Church 

A Week Ago 05/28/2023……………….…………..….$5,786.00 

We Share……………………….……..…………………$3,221.00 

Total Weekly…………………….……………………....$9,007.00 

A Year Ago 05/29/2022…………….….….….………..$9,570.00 

  OFFICE OF THE CARDINAL 

         1011 FIRST AVENUE 

    NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022 

 

   June 4, 2023 

   Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 

   Month of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

 

Dear friends in the Lord: 

     Parishes across the country are preparing to collect an offering 
for the Church in Latin America and The Catholic Home Missions 
Appeal on June 11.  Here in the archdiocese, these two collections 
have been combined into one.  I ask for your support with these vital 
requests. 

     In Latin America, because of generous people like you, many 
pastoral projects are reinforced both there and in the Caribbean.  
For the past fifty years, the United States Conference of Catholic 
Bishops (USCCB) has helped 25 countries in Central and South 
America, and the Caribbean confront challenges to the faith and 
raise people from poverty. 

     Your aid to the Catholic Home Missions will assist in making a 
difference in the lives of our brothers and sister right here in the 
United States by strengthening the Church in our own backyard.  
Four out of ten dioceses in the United States and its territories are 
considered “home mission” dioceses with small Catholic popula-
tions, limited financial resources, vast and often difficult terrain, and 
a shortage of priests and religious.  Despite the challenges, the com-
munities continue to grow in faith to serve God and neighbor and 
form the next generation of faithful disciples. 

     I count on your usual generosity again, and thank you for your 
donation of $250,910 in 2022 which was divided equally between 
the two concerns.  For promotional material, you may visit either of 
these websites, https://www.usccb.org/news/2023/us-bishops-
annual-collection-church-latin-america and https://www.usccb.org/
home-missions. 

     With prayerful best wishes to you and your families, I am, 

   Faithfully in Christ, 

 

  
   +Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan 

   Archbishop of New York 

 

 

Cardinal’s Appeal Update 

As of 05/23/2023 

Goal: $97,700   Pledged: $97,341 

Number of Gifts: 224       Needed: $359 

100% Towards Our Goal 

 Please Help St. Gregory’s meet it’s Goal! 

 

RCIA - We’re Getting There! - Good News - one of 
our parishioners has volunteered to take up this essential 
responsibility of helping people to come to Christ 
through our Catholic Church.  So now we have two peo-
ple.  Ideally, RCIA leaders alternate each Sunday, so each 
volunteer is active only twice a month.  Seminars meet 
Sunday mornings and continue until Easter time, then at 
the Easter Vigil Sacraments are conferred.  One way a 
parish grows is by people becoming Catholic, for that to 
happen, we need volunteers who will make an effort to 
pass on our Faith.  So it’s great that we have a core team, 
but a bit more help would be great.  Please give it some 
thought and if you have any questions please speak to Fr. 
Fallon. 

It is not too early to begin thinking about 
fall religious education classes for your 
children.  Re-Registration for the 2023-

2024 school year will begin and an email has been sent in re-
gards to completing the registration online.  New families 
please call Religious Ed office (845) 429-2775 to make an ap-
pointment and if you have any further questions. 

HOME VISITS - If you have a family member, neighbor 
or friend who is homebound and would like to receive 
Communion on Sundays, please call the Rectory at 845-
947-1873 and provide their name, address and phone 
number. 

Marian Shrine - Eucharistic Revival 
Event - Celebrating the Real Presence: 
He is Alive!  Join with Bishop Whalen, the 
Angus Dei Ministry and the Catholic com-

munity from Rockland County.  Saturday, June 10, 
2023 1:00 to 7:00 pm.  Adults $20.00, Students $10.00.  
For tickets go to: www.marianshrine.org/events. 



GOD BLESS
AMERICA

SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL BUSINESSES
BUY LOCAL • BE FLEXIBLE • BE GENEROUS

Life Insurance • Long-Term Care Insurance • Retirement Annuities • Disability Income Insurance

Daniel L. Hooker, CRPC, LUTCF, FICF, Field Agent
daniel.hooker@kofc.org • 845-548-8350

Protecting Catholic Families Since 1882

License #LA-786102

036D (CK) - St. Gregory's, Garnerville     FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: 800-883-4343 • BON VENTURE SERVICES LLC • P.O.Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836   

845-947-2000
VINNY LOBO

Owner
95 Ramapo Road

Garnerville
Email: dnvrepair@hotmail.com

D-N-V REPAIR CENTER INC.
ALL TYPES OF CAR & TRUCK REPAIR

George M. Holt Funeral Home, Inc.
PRE-FUNDED FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED 
~ SERVING THE COMMUNITY WITH DIGNITY SINCE 1854 ~

429-2159
MONUMENT

SALES
50 NEW MAIN STREET              

HAVERSTRAW, NY

Greg Zurla Auto Body
Foreign & Domestic · Free Pick-up & Delivery

Greg Zurla, Owner

845-268-7656
Direct Repair Shop For Major Ins. Co.

160 North Route 9 West, Congers, NY 10920

139 Wayne Avenue · Stony Point
429-0605

Store Fronts • Wall Mirrors • Table Tops
Tub Enclosures • Replacement Windows
All Types of Insulated & Tempered Glass

Storm Doors & Windows • Autoglass

Commercial & Residential • 24 Hour Emergency Service

STONY POINT
GLASS & MIRROR

Edward C. Finn Funeral Home, Inc.
"Family Owned & Operated Since 1960"

43 East Main Street, Stony Point, N.Y. 10980                                                    

(845) 786-2400

info@jamescampbellconstruction.com • F: 845-942-2670
Fully Licensed & Insured · R.C. Lic. #B6-08706-00-00 · W.C. Lic. #22509-H09
www.jamescampbellconstruction.com

James Campbell 
Construction

Additions • Siding • Decks
Kitchens • Baths • Remodeling

Parishioner - 845-429-5434

feedingamerica.org

In the United States,
1 in 9 people face hunger.

anytimeelectric17@gmail.com

SERVICE UPGRADES • GENERATORS 
POOLS • LIGHTING FIXTURES

Tim Doran, Master Electrician

 845.926.8300

Licensed 
& Insured

NO JOB TOO SMALL • 24 Hours / 7 Days

Residential 
& Commercial

M. TERESA A. FAHERTY
Attorney At Law

82 MAPLE AVENUE • NEW CITY, NEW YORK 10956
845-638-6495 • FAX 845-638-3074

WILLS • ESTATE PLANNING • FAMILY LAW

Please Support Our 
ADVERTISERS

They Support Our Parish

WATER SOFTENING • DRAIN CLEANING

845.271.3105
Lic. #P1675

Josephine 
"Josie" 
Hannigan

50 South Liberty Drive 
Stony Point NY 10980

www.josephinehannigan.randrealty.com 

Licensed Real Estate Salesperson

845-721-5259 Cell

845-429-1500 Office
josephine.hannigan@randrealty.com 

RandRealty.comworldwildlife.org

Help build a future 
where people

live in harmony 
with nature.


